
 

 
 
Greetings Tim, 
 
I would be honored to share some of my feedback relating to our meetings.  It was so great 
working with you! 
 
One of the most di=icult challenges of any school leader is to adequately manage time 
spent on hundreds of di=erent tasks that emerge every day in a school.  The leadership 
coaching sessions with Tim helped me to focus on time that is absolutely necessary as a 
leader --  time to reflect.  Tim helped me to think positively about my leadership and where I 
excel.  He was also able to help me think and dream about how I can take my goals as a 
leader to the next level. We did this by focusing on areas where I knew I wanted to change 
or grow. Much of leadership is about putting out fires, but a far more important time for a 
leader is dreaming for the future.  Tim helped me to have that dedicated time to "sharpen 
my saw" as a leader.   
 
The biggest growth I experienced after working with Tim was getting stronger in my ability to 
be in the moment and to take time to think and reflect before trying to resolve an issue.  I 
feel that I have grown as a collaborator and as a servant leader through my time with Tim.  If 
I could, I would have meetings with Tim as a permanent part of my journey as a leader.  Tim 
is caring, dedicated, and easy to talk with.  He clearly cared about my personal experiences 
as a leader and helped me to focus on positive ways to grow. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Derek Daly, M.Ed 
Director of the Upper School 
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